
Assessors Minutes 
Meeting/working Session 

January 4, 2012 
 

IN ATTENDANCE: Charles Marsden, Chairman 
   Glenn Fowler 

   Teresa Ambrosino 
  Tracey Tardy, Assistant to the Assessors 
     
            

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
6:31 Tom & Patrick Davidson met with the Board to discuss 2 parcels of land, map 11-7 & 11-8, they will be 
filling an abatement. Today the lots show as two separate parcels when in fact should be one. The parcels are 
couple with each other. 
 
7:00 Met with Ken Glowacki.  Mr. Glowacki was given a copy of the reports and paperwork he had requested for 
his ATB hearing.  Mr. Glowacki will review and contact the Board with any questions.  
 
The Board approved minutes from 12/28/11 meeting 
 
Vouchers were approved 
   
Motor Vehicle abatement applications and certificates were approved 
 
Mail was reviewed 
 
Mrs. Ambrosino contacted Mr. McKinney of 29 Grove St about questions he had on his valuation.  A site visit 
was scheduled for Saturday the 7th @ 8:00 a.m. 
 
Tina Cote stopped by about a map error on West Main St and asked the Board to review.  
Glenn Fowler worked on map 19 to try and resolve the issue or get an answer for Mrs. Cote  
 
Chairman Marsden and Mrs. Ambrosino began to work on the FY2013 budget.   
 
Approved an abutters list 
 
The board discussed the site visit that took place 12/31/11 with Mr. Leary @ 26 Juniper Rd, the Board advised 
Mr. Leary to file an abatement. 
 
Approved 1 senior exemption 

  
Meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Tracey Tardy, Department Coordinator 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


